
 

URGENT  

Candidates who wrote the 2017 Civil Service Entrance Main & 

Supplemental Examination to the Rank of Fire Fighter are asked to 

visit the undermentioned stations for their result letters with effect from 

Monday 2nd July, 2018:- 

 

 Fire Service Headquarters, Wrightson Road Port of Spain 

(Candidates with North, East, and West addresses) 

 

 Couva South Fire Station, Phoenix Park Road, Savonetta 

(Candidates with Central and South Addresses) 

 

 Fire Service Headquarters, Scarborough, Tobago  

(Candidates with Tobago Addresses) 

 

 

Candidates please note that a proper form of identification (Driver’s 

Permit, National Identification Card or Passport) is required to 

receive your result letter.  

 

In the event that you are unable to collect your letter in person, you may 

designate a person to collect on your behalf. The designated person will 

be required to provide and authorization letter from you with a copy of 

your identification along with their identification.  

 

 

 

 

 



Please note the letters:- 

 

 (m) represents candidates who sat the Main Examination on 

Saturday 11th November, 2017; and 

 (s) represents candidates who sat the Supplemental Examination on 

Thursday 29th March, 2018 

 
 


